High Point Community Renewal Association "Lucy Papen Memorial Scholarship"

The High Point Community Renewal Association is offering a \$1,000 nonrenewable scholarship to qualifying high school graduates. (\$500 per semester)

Qualifications for this scholarship include the following:

- 1) Applicant is a graduate of High Point Elementary School and attended High Point Elementary School for a minimum of four years.
- 2) Applicant must graduate from high school with a 3.0 (B) grade point average (College/University students carry a 3.0 GPA).
- 3) Applicant will attend an accredited college or university as a full-time student enrolled in an associate or baccalaureate program.
- 4) Applicant may apply and/or reapply during any of the four or five years they are full time students working on an associate or baccalaureate degree. (Not limited to the freshman year.)
- 5) Application should be postmarked by April 1, 2016.

Please complete the following application.	
1.	Applicant's name:
	Applicant's address:
3.	Applicant's phone number:
4.	List schools attended and the years attended:
5a.	To be completed by the high school counselor:
	Grade point average – (please include a copy of student's transcript):
	ACT score:
	Counselor's signature:

- 5b. For those attending college, include a copy of your Fall Semester grades.
- 6. Please attach a 500-1,000 word essay, explaining your goals and plans for the future. Essay may be typed or written in ink.

Please return this application to your high school counselor or mail to:

Kathy Shoemaker, 408 W. Rice Blvd, California, MO 65018 or mail to High Point Community Renewal Association, P. O. Box 32, High Point, MO 65042. DATE: November 18, 2015

TO: High School Counselor

FROM: High Point Community Renewal Association

RE: Scholarship for High Point R-III Elementary School Alumni

Dear High School Counselor,

The High Point Community Renewal Association is offering a \$1,000 scholarship to a graduate of High Point R-III School. This is a one year nonrenewable scholarship, although students may reapply because the scholarship is not limited to those beginning their freshman year of higher education. This application should be postmarked by April 1, 2016. Shortly after that time the scholarship committee will meet to select the recipient of the scholarship. The scholarship committee will consist of members of the High Point Community Renewal Association and High Point R-III School staff. The high school counselor and student recipient will be notified by April 30th.

Please feel free to photocopy the enclosed application and distribute it to students who attended High Point R-III School for a minimum of four years and will graduate from your school with a 3.0 or higher GPA.

Thank you for helping to distribute the scholarship information to our former students.

Sincerely,

High Point Community Renewal Scholarship Committee Kathy Shoemaker, Scholarship Committee Chairman (573) 796-2546

Marlene Snyder, President HPCRA (660) 489-2200